
Greetings to Woodbridge Township Principals & Students: 
 
The 2023 ‘Have-A-Heart’ Food Drive Challenge is underway!!!   
 
Each year, we ask our School Principals and Students to join the Challenge and donate 214 pounds of 
food to assist our food pantries continue their work providing food to less fortunate neighbors and 
residents.  The ‘Have-A-Heart’ Food Drive Challenge ends on Valentine’s Day ~ Tuesday, February 14, 
2023 (hence the 2/14 challenge.)  
 
The ‘Have-A-Heart’ Food Drive Challenge is coordinated by Peter 
Barcellona, Chairman, of the We Feed Woodbridge Food Bank 
Committee.  All you need to do is give Peter a call at 732-855-0600 
x5034 (or email at: peter.barcellona@twp.woodbridge.nj.us) and 
tell him that your school and students will participate in the 
‘Have-A-Heart’ Food Drive Challenge!!!  As soon as you complete 
your schools’ Have-A-Heart’ Food Drive Challenge, Peter and the 
We Feed Woodbridge team, along with TV-35 and yours truly, will 
come to your school to video the donation presentation and to 
thank your students for their work to collect the food and 
supplies… it’s that easy!   
 
We need your help now!  The cupboards are nearly bare!  I know we can count on our Township 
schools and students to lend a hand.  Please give us a call today at 732-855-0600 x5034.  Don’t delay!!! 
Join the 2/14 Challenge today!  
 
Best Regards, 

 
Mayor John E. McCormac 
Woodbridge Township 
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